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BAC Executive tours Monica 

Place 

 

On Saturday, March 23rd, the 

BAC Diocesan Executive 

Council meet in Waterloo for 

our last meeting before the 

annual conference. The meeting 

began with a presentation by the 

Executive Director of Monica 

Place, Ms Jennifer Breaton and 

was followed by a tour of the 

facility.  

 

Monica Place began as a 

supported program of the 

Diocese of Huron and continues 

as a non denominational, not-

for-profit corporation that 

receives some provincial 

funding. The current Board has 

representation from the Diocese 

and is blessed with support 

from churches, including their 

BACs, parishes and individuals 

from across the Diocese. 

 

Monica Place currently has two 

locations to provide their 

residential and day-in programs 

to Moms and Babies, It is the 

only such program in our 

Diocese and has clients from 

within and beyond Huron. 

 

The BAC sees this as a very 

worthy program and encourages 

individuals, members, men's 

groups and BAC chapters to 

support them whenever and 

however you can. 

 

More information at the Annual 

Conference! 

2019 BAC Annual 

Conference 

 

"Respecting Indigenous 

Culture" 

 

Saturday, April 27th, 2019 

St James the Apostle 

Wallaceburg Ontario 

 

Program 9am 

Annual Meeting 2:30pm 

Eucharist 3:30pm 

Anglican Foundation 4:30pm 

Banquet 5pm 

 

https://bac.diohuron.org/ 

search 2019 conference 

 

register by April 15th 

Huron Church Camp 

Annual Clean-up Day 

Saturday, June 22nd, 2019 

 

"bring your trimmers and 

your small tools and pitch in. 

There's a lot to do and 

volunteers are needed to prep 

the camp for our summer 

campers." email 
huronchurchcamp@gmail.com 

 

Lunch will be provided so please 

contact the camp director before 

June 15 to let them know you are 

going! 

 

Check the website 

www.huronchurchcamp.ca 

for updates and information 

about the Camp Ministry. 

 

 
Membership and Chapters 

 

Your executive council had a 

good discussion with the 

Bishop at our last executive 

meeting. We appreciate 

Bishop Linda taking the time 

to meet with us to talk about  

membership and chapters. 

 

Its clear that better 

communications with the 

membership is among the 

ways that we can improve and 

grow, so you can expect more 

issues of BACTalk in your 

inbox. Please make sure that 

we have your correct email 

addresses. As well, please 

make sure that a copy is 

posted in your church. 

   
7 Deaneries    250+ Members 

Your 2018-2019 Executive 

 
Hon. Pres. Bishop Linda Nicholls 

President Sheldon Parsons 

Past President Ron Wilton 

1st Vice Pres. Vic Templar 

2nd Vice Pres. Jim Rigney 

Secretary Francis Richardson 

Treasurer Dennis Cartier 

Wilf Clegg 

Paul Cavers 

Chaplain Chris Travers  

 

 

 Monica Place,  

Waterloo and Cambridge 

 
....needs "transition to 

independence kits" for 

graduating moms and babies. 

You or your Chapter could get 

involved in this program. Email 

Wilf Clegg 

wilfclegg931@gmail.com  

for more information. 
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